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Values 
We have focused on emotional intelligence again this week.  In particular, we thought about three bible 

stories and how Joseph, Jesus and David might have responded if they had let their reptilian brain take 

control. Joseph might have sought revenge on his brothers.  Jesus might have cowered from the storm 

instead of calming it and saving his disciples.  David could have run away from the challenge of fighting the 

mighty goliath.  We asked God to be with us and to talk to us when we face difficult times in our lives. 
 

Head Lice 

Please remember to check your child’s hair regularly (boys and girls, short and long) and treat as necessary. 

 

Reminders 
PTA Y6 leavers’ hoodies – orders by 5 July please 

PTA disco – ticket requests by 7 July please 

Y5 Roald Dahl Museum – permission slips by 14 July please 

 

Letters Sent Home This Week 
Community project with Lindengate (Y4 only) 

 

Diary Dates 
4 July Move up day (whole school) 

4 July Y2 parents’ meeting, 5.30pm, school hall 

5 July Move up day 2 (Y6 John Colet & AHS only) 

5-7 July Y4 Shortenills residential (group 1) 

6 July 3S class assembly, 9am 

10-12 July Y4 Shortenills residential (group 2) 

13 July Sports Day, 9.30am-12noon 

14 July School Council charity fundraising day (in aid of Grenfell Tower disaster) 

14 July Annual reports sent home 

14 July PTA Summer disco, 6.30-8.30pm 

18 July Y3/4/5 Celebration assembly, 9am (invitation only) 

18 & 19 July Y6 Production – ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’, 6.30pm 

20 July Y5 Roald Dahl Museum visit 

20 July Y6 Leavers’ Service, St Mary’s Church, 9.30am 

21 July School finishes at 1.15pm 

4 & 5 September INSET days (school closed for children) 

6 September Start of autumn term (term dates are available on school website under “About Us”) 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 


